
We Understand  
the Power of  
a Great Story

COLLATERAL, MARKETING, 
AND PRODUCTION
•  Print and digital magazines  
•  Brochures and programs
•  Annual reports 
•  Newsletters  
•  Direct mail  
•  Print and web advertisements  
•  Display design (signage, posters, flyers)  
•  Full service print services including mailshop 
•  Logo design & stationery
•  Graphic standards guides 
•  Infographics, illustration, and photography

CONTENT
•  Copywriting for social media posts, emails, and blogs
•  Long-form content for eBooks and whitepapers

WEBSITES
•  Design  •  Development  •  Copywriting  •  Marketing

DIGITAL MARKETING
•  Social media marketing  •  Email marketing   
•  Online display advertising  •  Search marketing 
•  Content marketing

Let’s Work Together
CONTACT US
creativestudio@baltimoremagazine.net

Baltimore Creative Studio is part of Baltimore, the nation’s oldest city 
magazine. Our division was formed more than 25 years ago to provide 
print, design,  and digital services to local businesses and nonprofits.
Our team of award-winning writers, designers, marketing strategists, 
and digital producers know how to connect with the most desirable 
audiences. And we can do the same for your brand.

ABOUT      SERVICES      PORTFOLIO      CONTACT

The Maryland Bar Journal is a 160-page magazine published quarterly by the Maryland State Bar 
Association. Working closely with the chief designer and editor, we provide photography assignments, 
photoshoot direction, and retouching. We also provide complete mail-shop and print management for the 
45,000 magazines that are distributed to members of Maryland’s legal profession.
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We pride ourselves on keeping our clients happy and would be proud to count you among them. To find out 
more about our capabilities and if we’re a good fit for you, give us a call or fill out the form below. We’d love 
to hear from you!

CONTACT US

1000 Lancaster Street, Suite 400
Baltimore, MD 21202
443-873-3900     info@baltimoremagazine.net
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2020 was a challenging year of cancelled events and restrictions that affected small downtown businesses 
such as restaurants and shops. Against this backdrop, however, there were still exciting initiatives underway 
that were highlighted in this report. Downtown Partnership of Baltimore (DPOB) hired a new director and also 
launched new branding in 2020. This 28-page report features a complex die-cut and is replete with over 20 
infographics and numerous photos throughout.
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We’d like to take this opportunity to reintroduce ourselves.

DOWNTOWN PARTNERSHIP OF BALTIMORE  
2019–2020 Annual Report

DOWNTOWN
BALTIMORE

WHITING TURNER   |   GROSS MENDELSOHN   |   CATHOLIC CHARITIES   |   M&T BANK   |   PARKWAY THEATRE
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WE’RE ALL DPOB
A Letter from our President

Our administrative team has been going non-
stop as well. In response to COVID, we trimmed 
budgets, cut salaries, and tightened our programs. 
Our economic development and marketing programs 
provided invaluable assistance to Downtown residents 
and businesses, and the informational webinar 
series, Downtown Download, that we created with 
Councilman Eric Costello has connected our audience 
directly to the people and organizations that are 
guiding us all through the pandemic.

At the Board level, Mark Wasserman was elected 
as the new Chair and the Executive Committee was 
expanded to include two new co-Chair positions 
held by Jeff Clary of Grander Capital Partners and 
Zed Smith of The Cordish Companies.

With the new Board structure in place, we 
began a strategic planning process to evaluate 
where we are as an organization. Moving into 2021 
and beyond, my number one priority is bringing 
customers, visitors, and teleworking employees 
safely back to Downtown. Just as importantly, 
I want to be intentional about creating new 
opportunities for minority-owned businesses so 
that Baltimore’s majority Black population is fully a 
part of the city’s economic prosperity. 

The past year was one of enormous change for 
our organization, starting with the departure of 

Kirby Fowler, who stepped down in April to become 
the President and CEO of the Maryland Zoo. During 
his fifteen-year tenure, he made sure Downtown 
Baltimore neighborhoods enjoyed high levels of 
investment, development, and residential growth. 

Kirby’s successes earned him many fans and  
I count myself as one of the biggest. We worked 
side-by-side together for years when I was a 
member, and ultimately Chair, of Downtown 
Partnership’s board. It’s a tremendous honor to have 
been named his successor. 

I got my first job in Downtown at the age 
of 14, cleaning up at Harborplace. I started and 
grew a successful company here, have strong 
working ties to many of the organizations that 
make Baltimore a special place, and am proud to 
be one of the 43,000 people who call Downtown 
home. Downtown is a series of easily walkable 
neighborhoods that form an ecosystem of people, 
activity, and place. To be running this organization 
at this important time, is a culmination of all my 
experiences and passions. But this isn’t about me. 
It’s about us.

“DPOB” is more than an abbreviation for 
Downtown Partnership of Baltimore. It stands for all 
the Downtown Partners, Organizers, and Businesses 
committed to a better Baltimore.

As you’ll see in this Annual Report, doing more 
with less is the new imperative. For us, that 
means doubling down on our core programs 

that keep Downtown neighborhoods clean, safe, 
and attractive. It also means being laser-focused 
on businesses and property services to make sure 
everything is in place for a quick economic recovery 
when the world more fully reopens. 

Many people don’t realize it, but The Partnership 
is really two entities working together as one: the 
Downtown Management Authority (DMA), which 
oversees a 106-block business improvement 
district in the heart of Baltimore and Downtown 
Partnership of Baltimore (DPOB), the non-profit that 
has successfully grown Baltimore’s economic and 
residential base. This dual structure is unique among 
local improvement organizations, giving us a bigger 
set of tools with which to solve problems and create 
new opportunities.

The DMA is at the heart of what we do. People 
instantly recognize our uniformed Clean Streets 
Ambassadors, Downtown Baltimore Guides, and Park 
Stewards, because they’re a constant presence on 
Downtown streets. Early in the pandemic, Mayor Jack 
Young deemed them essential and they’ve been on 
the job ever since, doing whatever it takes to keep 
Downtown neighborhoods looking and feeling great. 

When you think about DPOB, think about all the Downtown Partners,
Organizers, and Businesses building a better Baltimore. We are all DPOB.

DPOB President, 
Shelonda Stokes
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BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
Making Downtown great for over 35 years

With a global recession caused by the pandemic, our business and economic  
development efforts are more important than ever.

1
3
0

1
3
0

Companies from around the region—ranging from 
Downtown’s largest businesses and institutions  
to small entrepreneurial firms—are members  

of Downtown Partnership, receiving a wide range of  
benefits, including exclusive networking events,  
marketing assistance, access to strategic research,  
and constituent services.

From our State of Downtown Breakfast to our 
Annual Meeting and all of the events in between, 
DPOB works hard to create professional relationships 
in Baltimore City, the region’s largest business and 
residential center.

O ur Economic Development team helps  
with leasing and permitting assistance, 
market analysis, and direct funding through 

initiatives like Façade Improvement or Operation 
Storefront grants. This year, we were able to 
maintain most of those initiatives while adding 
new tools on the fly to address the ever-changing 
economic landscape. 

In the spring of 2020, we created one of the few 
early-COVID economic and consumer sentiment 
forecasts that businesses and economists used to 
understand the short-term impact of the shutdown, 
and plan for the recovery. 

Shelonda Stokes was tapped by Mayor Young 
to co-chair his Small Business Recovery Task Force 
alongside Councilman Eric Costello. Working 
closely with the Baltimore Development Corporation 
and City Agencies, they coordinated the City’s 
economic response to the shutdown, channeled 
relief funds, reduced fees, and streamlined 

permitting for things like outdoor dining. 
This summer, we laid the groundwork for a new 

program to increase the number of Black-owned 
businesses in Downtown, crated a retail gift card 
program, provided grant funds to artists through 
the Bromo A&E District, which we operate, and 
led marketing efforts to promote and support 
businesses in their time of need.

We also released the State of Downtown Report, 
our annual economic snapshot. Heading into the 
pandemic, employment, investment, and retail sales 
were all up while multi-family housing occupancy 
remained was high.  

Moving forward, we’re laser-focused on 
recovery. That means helping offices bring 
their staff back safely. It means using available 
storefront spaces so increased numbers of 
businesses can establish themselves Downtown. 
And, it means constantly looking for new ways  
to improve the City’s business climate. 

130 STREET  
POLE BANNERS
are sold to help raise 

money for DPOB 

programs and used for 

street beautification

View the State of Downtown,  

The Effects of Covid-19 Report,  

and Downtown Development Report 

at GoDowntownBaltimore.com

748 MEMBER COMPANIES
GRANT FUNDS  

AWARDED

PROPERTIES IN THE  
DOWNTOWN MANAGEMENT 

AUTHORITY DISTRICT

1,588 
$105,000 

in the past 12 months 

to community partners, small 

businesses, and local artists

Downtown Partnership manages 

the contract for the Bromo Arts & 

Entertainment District

SEE OUR FULL CAPABILITIES AND 
SAMPLES OF OUR WORK AT

CREATIVESTUDIO.BALTIMOREMAGAZINE.COM


